
May 8, 1996 

 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: USSS Request for Charge-Out Cards for Assassination Records Listed in April 29, 1996 Letter 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing in response to a request from Ann Parker regarding the numbered documents on page 2 

of my April 29, 1996 letter to you. This letter listed assassination records reviewed by the 

Assassination Records Review Board at its April 16-17, 1996 meeting. 

 

Along with the list of assassination records, my letter included copies of charge-out cards for 

“Unnumbered Documents” and 338 letters from the public. In specifying additional assassination 

records, I listed document numbers assigned by the Secret Service under the category “USSS 

Documents.”  

 

Ann Parker has requested copies of charge-out cards for the numbered USSS Documents as well. I am 

enclosing copies of charge-out cards for the 80 numbered USSS Documents. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

      John Machado 

      Ann Parker 


